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NEWS from 

U.S. Senator 
Bob Dole 
(R.-Kans.) New Senate Office Building, Washington, D.C. 20510 (202) 225-6521 

Joe Reppert - Press Secretary 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE -- JANUARY 3, 1973 

WASHINGTON, D.C., JAN.3, 1973 --Senator Bob Dole today 

announced that re-certification has been obtained for ,-
a $500,000 water and sewer project for Iola, Kansas. 

The re-certification of the project will result in 

the release of $236,000 from the Department of Housing 

and Urban Development, $170,000 from the Ozark Regional 

Commission and $160,000 previously raised by the city 

of Iola through issuance of revenue bonds. 

The funds will be used to provide water and sewer 

service to Iola and adjacent Allen County, including Iola 

Junior College, industrial facilities rural communities, 

and seven rural water districts. 

Dole said, "The re-certification and release of 

these funds will enable the completion of this vital project 

and greatly enhance the economic and educational future of 

the Iola-Allen County area." 
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